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From: Soil & Water Conservation Program
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 2:32 PM
To: DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff; DNR.MGS SWC Staff
Subject: FY24 Annual Report

The FY24 Annual Report is finalized and ready to showcase the important work that each one of your soil 
and water districts, boards and conservation partners accomplished in FY24!  

Thank you to the districts that provided a write up and photos for this publication. There is a lot of work 
that goes into organizing and fact checking a publication of this size. The FY 24 SWCD Annual Report is 
located on the intranet under the Annual Report tab on the left hand side of the screen or at the following 
link 
https://mosoilandwater.land/sites/mosoilandwater/files/SW%20District%20Book%202025_Final_Digital(1).
pdf 

It is the goal for the FY25 Annual Report, all districts will submit a write-up highlighting the important 
work that was done throughout the year. This does not have to be related to cost-share numbers and 
could include any of the following: 

· Provide something your district is proud of, something that your district does well, or you feel

would help other districts 

· Send a specific cost-share practice project that turned out well.

· General information about your staff/board/district, e.g. how long staff has been with the

district.

· A particular event that the district has sponsored.

Essentially, we want you to tell us about your district so that we can share your accomplishments. Each 
district works hard and the Program Office wants to recognize your great work. 

This publication provides a central location for access to valuable information by anyone that is interested, 
giving districts the ability to work more collaboratively and making the soil and water conservation 
program the best that it can be. 

Soil and Water Conservation Program
Missouri Geological Survey 
Missouri Department of Natural Resources 
Phone: 573-751-4932 
Find us on the web at dnr.mo.gov 
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We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider 
taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey 
 


